
From: Amy HEnry
To: owen@mcmjac.com
Subject: New Message From Eklutna Hydro - CONTACT US
Date: Tuesday, January 23, 2024 6:11:16 PM

CAUTION: This email was received from an external source

I support hydro-electric power. i support dams. i support building more dams. i believe hydro power through dams
can be done in a thoughtful manner. but tearing down a good dam is neither wise, or thoughtful.
thank you,
amy henry
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